
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 

Our ref: KM/AT/VR/HD 

 

 

23 January 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Next half term, we are planning on having an African drumming workshop in school 

as part of our Learning Journey topic linking to South Africa and Nelson Mandela.  For 

this exceptional learning experience, we will be having a full day’s workshop provided 

by an external provider.  

 

Unbeatable Energy Ltd will deliver a full day’s celebration of African music, where the 

children will listen to, practise and participate in all the drumming activities that they 

provide.  This is a truly unique opportunity for the children to fully immerse themselves 

in an aspect of African culture.  

 

The workshop will take place on Wednesday 13 March 2024 and the full day will cost 

£7.00 per child.  This cost includes the use of the equipment, the specialist services and 

the activities provided.  For such events it is hoped that all parents will be supportive 

of the school’s efforts to organise the venture. If we do not receive enough voluntary 

contributions, the workshop may not be able to go ahead.  

  

As this event takes place during the school day, start times & break times etc will be 

as usual. 
 

Please note, payment can be given through Parent Pay and should be done so by 

Wednesday 28 February 2024.  

  

Thank you for your continued support.  

  

Yours faithfully 
 

  

Mrs Maddison, Mrs Rose and Mrs Talbot 

Year 2 Teachers  

  

 


